
Deans, Associate Deans, and Chairs, 
  
With a goal of staying connected on internal governance issues, the Provost Office sends a monthly 
Roundup on the final Friday of each month to the internal university leadership. 
  
New Faculty Awards Director Hired—in response to high demand and requests from faculty, the deans 
each contributed Performance-Based Funding to re-establish an SMU Director of Faculty Awards. We 
are grateful to our faculty colleagues who served on the interview committee and are pleased to 
announce that Dr. Brenna Rivas accepted the position and began in this role mid-January. She has 
already begun to work directly with faculty and will be announcing upcoming workshops and events 
throughout the spring term. Please join in welcoming her—and spread the word to faculty by 
encouraging them to reach out directly, either through brivas@smu.edu or facultysuccess@smu.edu. 
  
Engaged Learning Fellowship Deadline February 15.  If you have undergraduate students who need 
financial support to complete capstone projects in research, service, and creative activity please 
encourage them to apply for an Engaged Learning Fellowship. The program awards up to $2500 per 
student to pursue their project. Upon completion, the project title is included on their transcript. All 
fellows work closely with a faculty mentor and a staff mentor in the Office of Engaged Learning. The 
next application deadline is February 15. 
  
University Testing Center Reminders for Spring. Since 2018, conversations to establish a testing center 
to serve the SMU community were occurring. A Provost Office Testing Center Strategic Committee was 
formed, and worki




